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Boat instructions:  (from Wikipedia)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spoken prayers written by children from Wroxham URC 
 
Dear Lord
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What you do:  
 
Fill the first glass with water and place the egg 
carefully in the glass. It will sink to the bottom.   
 
Fill the second glass with water and mix the three 
tablespoons of salt into it until it is all dissolved 
and the water is clear.  Carefully place an egg 
into the glass and watch as it floats.   
 

We may not be able to see God, but God is 
always there to support us. 
 

 

 
Everyday with Jesus – Walking the Way  

What could we do this week to carry on what we’ve learned? Maybe members of the group could come up with 
a suggestion. If not, get them to choose from these two challenges: 

 
• What could you do to help someone care for a new baby? Perhaps you know someone 

with a new baby and could help them or make something for them. Perhaps your church 
has a parents and babies group and you could donate an unwanted baby toy or clothing. 
Or you could drop off a package to a neonatal unit at your local hospital or put something 
in a food bank collection point that’s for babies.  

• Each day this week, think of someone different who cares for you in some way and make 
a point of thanking them.  

 

 
 
 

 We hope you enjoyed exploring the story of Moses with us.  

mailto:children.youth@urc.org.uk


mailto:children.youth@urc.org.uk


mailto:children.youth@urc.org.uk


11 

United Reformed Church                                      Children’s and Youth Work                          Week 2 – March 2024 
 

children.youth@urc.org.uk                                                                                                                        www.urc.org.uk 

 
Illustration by lambsongs.co.nz via freebibleimages.com  

mailto:children.youth@urc.org.uk

